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East Birmingham Network Academy

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

Dear Parent/Carer,









          8th June 2020

I hope you and your families are well and staying safe at this time. Please find enclosed this week’s work packs for Year 9 and 10. 
As discussed in last week’s letter, we are planning to re-open both Academies to small groups of Year 10 students from the week beginning 15th June. Parents of Year 10 students should have received a letter last week giving more detail about the provision for students from next week. We will be calling you during this week to discuss this in more detail with you and find out if you are planning to send your child to school. Due to Government guidance stating that only 25% of Year 10 pupils can attend on a given day students will only be able to attend on 1 day per week in the first instance. As things progress this may change based on confirmed student numbers and further guidance. We will keep you regularly informed of developments and ask you on a weekly basis to confirm your child’s attendance onsite for the next week. If you have not confirmed with us that you child will be attending then they will not be permitted onsite if they arrive at school. It is essential that you communicate your intentions so that we can meet health and safety requirements and provide the appropriate number of teaching staff.
In addition to this, it is also important to highlight that we are still ready to provide education for students in Year 9, 10 and 11 who are classed as vulnerable or who have key workers as parents if it is required. If you need this provision for your child, please let us know when we are in contact this week as we need to know in advance so that we can provide appropriate levels of staffing.

Despite the return of some students from next week we will continue to provide work packs for Year 9 and 10 and complete well-being calls to all students on a weekly basis. In addition to this we are now finalising interactive lessons that Year 9 and Year 10 students will be able to access from home to supplement work packs and any onsite provision. Year 11 students will continue to be provided with careers advice/guidance and support around their post-16 plans and applications. There may be opportunity for this to take place face-to-face but if this is not possible, we will ensure it is complete over the telephone.

We are very much looking forward to welcoming small groups of students back into the Academies and would encourage you, where you feel comfortable, to send you children in. While we appreciate that school will look different to when it closed, it will be beneficial to students have subject specific input from teachers.  
Thank you very much for your continued support and understanding, it is very much appreciated.  

Yours sincerely
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Mr Matthew Baldwin

Executive Head Teacher

EBN Academy

Spitfire House, 10 High Street, Castle Vale, Birmingham B35 7PR

Telephone: 0121 272 7020 Email: enquiry@ebnfs.org
 Executive Head Teacher: Mr Matthew Baldwin 

